
STROMSBURG PUBLIC LIBRARY 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
January 25th, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. by Chairman Beth Sparrow. Present in addition were Board 

Members: Ken Cooper, Amanda Woodruff and Library Director Lauran Ostberg. Board Members Pallas and 

Seydlitz were absent. A copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Law is posted and available for inspection. 

Assistant Librarian Interviews 

Interviews were conducted for two Assistant Librarian candidates.  Proceeding the interviews discussion was held and a 

motion was made by Sparrow, seconded by Cooper, to offer the position to Maria Brewer with a starting date of 

February 1st. Motion carried with all “ayes” (Sparrow, Cooper and Woodruff).  Chairman Sparrow will contact the other 

candidate.     

Adjournment  

Meeting was mutually adjourned at 7:15 P.M.  


